Dated: June 12th 2020

From: Katherine Leslie <Katherine.Leslie@ucop.edu

Hello—

I’'m writing to respond to the email you sent to High School Articulation following up on your registration for an

A-G reference list with UC. Thank you for reaching out.

Unfortunately there isn’t a way for your program to establish a list. You can obtain A-G approval for your
courses through UC’s policy of Principal Certification, a process by which individual schools or districts
approve courses or programs of study for A-G purposes and then the program transfers the credits to the
school or district to be reported on the student’s transcript. Based on the documentation you provided, this
does look to be how you are currently partnering with schools who are using your curriculum for A-G purposes,

so please continue operating in this way.

You may have already reviewed the policy, but just in case, you can find information on Principal Certification

on page 14 of the Quick Reference Guide to UC Admissions. Please know this is the appropriate way for all

programs such as yours to obtain A-G approval for curriculum and is a valid recognized process/policy.
If you have other questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
Best,

Katie

Katie Leslie
Senior Articulation Analyst — Undergraduate Admissions
University of California Office of the President | Student Affairs

T:(510) 587-6195 | Katherine.Leslie@ucop.edu


https://admission.universityofcalifornia.edu/counselors/files/quick-reference.pdf

